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The UAA/APU Books of the Year program invites you to a  
 

Community Forum on  

Wildfire Prevention in Anchorage 

THURSDAY MARCH 5   
5:30-7 pm UAA Consortium Library Rm 307  

 

With John See, Jen Schmidt, and Micah Hahn 
 

Drought and high temperatures have greatly 
increased the chances of summer wildfires in 

Anchorage and the threat to our homes, families, 
wildlife and businesses. Come join us as a panel of 

experts shares steps we can take – individually and as 
a community -- to prevent wildfires in Anchorage this 

coming summer and beyond. 
 

Info: eroderick@alaska.edu 
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